Oswald Road Primary School

Oswald Road, Chorlton-Cum-Hardy, Manchester M21 9PL Telephone: 0161 881 4266/4319 Fax: 0161 881 4319 Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

Headteacher: D. Howard









19th May 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

3SE Chorlton Walk- Thursday 26th May

As part of the World Fit programme, we have been invited to take part in a walk around Chorlton on the morning of Thursday 26th May. We will be accompanied on the walk by Olympic athletes and children from other local schools. The walk will begin at 9.50am, and we will meet at Chorlton Library. In addition, this event will coincide with Oswald Road's 'Walk to School Week'.

We would like to invite you to come and walk with us, and enjoy a gentle stroll around our local area. So please get your walking shoes on, it would be great to see you! If you can support us on the day, please inform us or contact the school office.

Kind Regards,

Satnam Singh & Leanne Eldrige

3SE Teachers



